Shelburne Legion news

BINGO! That could be you saying that. Come join us on Monday nights, the more the players the bigger the jackpot.

If you are a Veteran or you know one, the group gathers every Wednesday morning for coffee and conversation.

This Thursday March 20th our Ladies Auxiliary will be hosting another luncheon with meat loaf and mashed potatoes plus a dessert all for the low price of \$7. Lunch begins at noon.

This Friday is another Wing Night with D.J. Rob Martine. April 11th we will be having a Sadie Hawkins dance, introducing D.J. Dougie.

Friday April 18th the branch is closed.

Saturday April 19th is Jam Nite, hosted by Wayne and Kim Petters and Larry Johnson.

March 25th is the General Meeting, beginning at 7:30 p.m.

Thank you to Sheri Rogers and Debby Hodd for a fun night on the beach. Wi Fi is now available at the branch!